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We affirm the importance of keeping Arkansas safe for Arkansans and we are grateful
that our elected leaders are looking out for the safety and well-being of our
community. As their constituents, we expect nothing less.

Canopy NWA accepts referrals from the State Department but does not determine
refugee country of origin nor does it have a role in the admissions or vetting process. As
such, we support the most stringent, secure vetting process possible. We encourage our
elected officials to continue to work with the State Department in ensuring that the
admissions process is thorough and complete. Canopy has been in contact with
Congressman Womack and his staff during this process and we have requested a follow
up meeting so that we may continue to work together on these issues.

Canopy has and will continue to work closely with members of the community, our local
and state government and our elected officials to ensure the continued safety and
prosperity of all Arkansans—both old and new.



